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Jan 17      Speaker cancelled 
Jan 24      Meeting at Parkinson Seniors   
       Center 
Jan31      Canadian Blood Services 
Feb 7      Business/Directors 
Feb 14      Valentine’s Day 
Feb 21      TBA 
Feb 28      Curling at Kelowna Curling Club 
Mar 7        Brian Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RAMBLING 
 
Winter beaches of Tofino 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEETING OF JANUARY 10 2019 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – none 
 
 
GUESTS – none 
 
ATTENDANCE – 65% 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

          
  
This evening’d Sheriff was John who had 
been reading up on enviromental research on 
fresh water lakes and so talked on the 
Experimental Lakes Project. This project had 
been running since 1968 and while they 
study the effects many things, their greatest 
success occurred in 1973 when they proved 
that phosphorus cause rapid algae blooms 
and needed to be controlled. It was for this 
reason that it was removed from laundry 
soaps. They are currently studying the effects 
of birth control products in fish, bitumen (from 
tar sand) spills and methylmercury (from 
mercury spills) which is a neurotoxin that 
effects humans, especially fetuses. While a 
little dry, it was an interesting presentation 
and John was applauded roundly by the 
members..  

 
 
 
 
 
 



SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Medical – Adolf has been missing meetings 
due to prostrate issues. Buzz will arrange for 
a card and gift from the club. Meanwhile 
Theresia is having problem with the hip that 
was not replaced.  
 
Parkinson Senior Centre – Carola  
has arranged for our club to tour the 
Parkinson Senior’s Centre at 11:30 am 
Thursday, January 24th. They also offer a 
low-cost lunch to those attending.   
 
 

 
 
Knights of Columbus Service Club 
Banquet – we have been invited to attend 
their 45th Annual Service Club Banquet on 
February 6th. If you want to go, talk to Brian  
as he goes every year and would enjoy some 
extra company.   
 



 
Curling Evening – Feb 28th Carola has 
arranged for a curling evening at the Kelowna 
Curling Club. The cost for the curling is $18 
with meal available at a cost of $15. Please 
invite your spouses and friends to attend this 
fun night. 
 
 
 
 

 
Bowling Fundraiser – Carola has 
organized another evening of 5-pin bowling at 
the Capri Lanes on June 1st.  
 
 
 

 
 
Registration is now open on the District 5060 
website on Clubrunner.  
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/district-conference-2019 
 
  
 
 

HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
No speaker this evening due to scheduled 
business and executive meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
ART GALLERY 
 

 
Stellar Nursery by Max Docker (Ukn) 

 



 
Cat Winter by Olga Vitalievna (Ukraine) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Lava Flow by Renata S. (Germany) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 
 
 

 
 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                   
250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 
 
 

https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817
http://www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/
http://www.spekconsultancy.com/


 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 
 
 
 

  
www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 
 
 
 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

http://www.tristartravelandcruise.com/
http://www.cdikelowna.com/
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ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 
A Committee meeting held on 
Jan. 04th with regards to 
changing our name so that we 
could give to other local 
charities. The New name is 
going to be “Rotary Lights in a 
Bottle” with “Cottonwoods in a 
Bottle” being reserved for that 
function. 
 
A two-sided brochure has been 
designed by Brian Elliott.  It 
will be professionally printed. 
 
Brenda Madigan has offered to 
do the stock control so at all 
times we know what’s in stock 
and what is out, and has it been 
sold.  
  
Our first Sale is on February 
13th, at KGH from 10:00am 
until 3:00pm   
 
Thank you for all your support 
and here’s another successful 
Bottle Campaign.   
 
Sincerely,  
Glenna Gillan 
 


